
Secretary for Justice to visit Bangkok  

****************************** 

     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will 

tomorrow (March 6) leave for Bangkok, Thailand, to 

promote Hong Kong's legal and dispute resolution services. 

 

     During her stay in Bangkok, Ms Cheng will call on the 

Supreme Court of Thailand and the Ministry of Justice as 

well as the Embassy of the People's Republic of China in 

Thailand. She will also meet with representatives from the 

business sector to update them on Hong Kong's latest 

developments. 

 

     Ms Cheng will return to Hong Kong in the evening on 

March 7.  

  

Ends/Tuesday, March 5, 2019  
 


